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2ND LETTER FROM PANEL 2 CHAIR ON  
NORTHERN ALBACORE QUOTA TRANSFER FROM CHINESE TAIPEI TO BELIZE 

 
 

December 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Panel 2 members: 
 
I hope this finds you fine under difficult circumstances. 
 
Further to my letter contained in Circular 38297/20 (PA2-629) regarding the request of Belize for 
approval of the Commission for the transfer of quota from Chinese Taipei, I received a suggestion from a 
CPC that this transfer, if approved, should be inserted in the Recommendation rather than inserting a short 
sentence in the record (report to the plenary) as I suggested in that letter. 
 
Accordingly, I suggest adding one sentence in PA2-607B, which will be uploaded as PA2-607C, for your 
review. I also suggest that the deadline for comments remain the same, 9 December 2020, as indicated by 
the cover letter of the Secretariat in Circular #8297/20. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Shingo Ota 
Panel 2 Chair  

 


